Dean Wakefield

Op. Editorial Page Editor

San Francisco Chronicle

901 Mission Street

San Francisco, CA 94103

Dear Mr. Wakefield,

While attending Mayor Willie Brown’s conference of Bay Area ministers on Wednesday morning, I was told by some of my ministerial colleagues that I have a perspective on the terrorist crisis that “needs to be heard.” Hence my submission of the enclosed statement.

I am the Vice President for Communications, Publications and Networking for the Worldwide Forgiveness Alliance, and minister of the newly formed Church of Forgiveness in San Carlos, which will begin holding services in October.

Sincerely,

Rev. Noel Frederick McInnis

1600 San Carlos Ave. Apt. 8

San Carlos, CA 94070

650/637-0759

